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Hello! My name is Nicole Odlum. I grew up in Mission Viejo, 
California. I received a Bachelor of Science degree in Biochemistry 
from Loyola Marymount University and attended Pacific Northwest 
University for medical school. I completed my medical school 
rotations in Great Falls, MT. Before beginning medical school, I 
participated in 2 years of post-graduate service, one in Baltimore, 
Maryland and the second in Phoenix, Arizona. Both of these 
experiences had great influence on my desire to pursue family 
medicine.

I chose Deaconess because it is an unopposed program with 
a diverse patient population and provides full spectrum and 
procedural training. Everyone I met during my virtual interview 
was incredibly welcoming and I could already feel that this 
program was right for me. I am excited to live in the Midwest for 
the first time!

Some of my hobbies outside of medicine include playing 
badminton, reading, yoga, hiking, and exploring new cities.


